




























































A comprehensive school safety plan was developed and approved prior to March 1,
2000 in compliance with Education Code Sections 33126, 35256, and 32286 as well
as applicable District policies and regulations. Each year, prior to March 1, the
school's safety plan is reviewed, updated and discussed with staff and School Site
Council. Annually, the school's staff reports on the status of its safety plan with the
school leadership team, PTA and School Site Council. Status reports and updates are
reviewed at the beginning of each school year and again in December before the
finished School Safety Plan is approved by the members of the School Site Council
on March 1. The key elements of the plan include: a) providing a safe teaching and
learning environment for all students and staff members, b) ensuring that all students
are safe and secure while at school sponsored activities, c) making district programs
and community resources available to students and parents, and d) creating a school
where students, programs, and community members interact in an atmosphere of
mutual respect that enhances the environment for learning. Each year the school
submits along with the safety plan a detailed "action plan" which addresses the
identified areas the staff and School Site Council has brought forward as critical
areas of concern or how they should improve. A copy of the plan is available at all
times in the school office and will provide a more detailed description of each element
of the plan including specific actions, resources and time lines to be implemented by
the school. Copies are also available at the District Office in the office of Child
Welfare and Attendance.
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